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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 

At Holy Trinity we are truly blessed to have such a generous community. Thank you to all the parents and                    
carers who supported the Mother’s Day stall last week. I would encourage all our parents to get involved                  
with the school as it builds a strong community spirit.It is also a great way to meet new people and share                     
parenting issues. 
 

Welcome to New Staff 
This term we welcome two new staff members.  
Mrs Rachel Boustany is returning for two days (Thursday and Friday)  a week working in Stage 2.  
Mrs Amanda Perrin who will be joining the Holy Trinity community as the PD/H/PE teacher as well as a                   
release teacher.  
Miss Claudette Loulach will be acting Coordinator 2 for the rest of the year.  
Congratulations to these wonderful teachers on their new positions. 
 

Stage One Excursion - Powerhouse Museum  
On Wednesday, Stage One took off to the Powerhouse Museum ready for an astronomical adventure.               
Everyone was very excited to learn more about space, so when we arrived, we ate our recess in a flash                    
and headed inside.  
We broke up into groups and shared our learning about the moon with our powerhouse guides. We also                  
got to make some moons to take home! How cool is that! Walking through the space exhibit we saw lots of                     
amazing things including an astronaut’s spacesuit, an actual moon rock and the zero gravity lab, which                
really spun out some of the teachers and students. This gave us an idea of what it would be like to be in                       
space. Our final activity of the day was to dress up as astronauts on the moon! We were also lucky enough                     
to see what the inside of a real spaceship looks like.  
After looking at all the different exhibitions around the museum, eating lunch and playing on the incredible                 
Jungle Gym, the stars of Stage One were ready to come home. 

 

NAPLAN 
This week our Year 3 and 5 students participated in the National Assessment Program - Literacy and                 
Numeracy (NAPLAN) to assess their literacy and numeracy skills. This is an opportunity to take a                
‘snapshot’ of each student’s learning. Teachers gain a significant amount of data from these assessments               
that is used to plan and direct future teaching and learning.  

Congratulations to the Year 3 and Year 5 students who completed their NAPLAN. The children worked                
through a writing, reading, language conventions and numeracy assessments during the week.  

 



Mufti Day to Support The Parish Fair  
As the Holy Trinity Parish Fair is on Sunday June 16, the school will be supporting the                 
fair with a mufti day on Friday May 24 (Friday next week). To wear mufti, the children                 
will be asked to bring in an item to support the Parish fair - see the flyer sent home. 
If you can help on the day please let the parish office know by calling 0497 190 444, or                    

email - granville@parracatholic.org. 
 

Jason Fisher, Assistant Principal 
 
Religious Education News 
 

The Fifth Sunday of Easter: ​The readings of this Sunday focus on discipleship and, from an historical                 
point of view, give us a glimpse of how the earliest followers of Jesus Christ saw their place in the world and                      
their calling as people of the way. Their concept of the way, of course, was the way to God, the way of                      
quality life as outlined and exemplified by Jesus himself.  
 

Sacramental Programs​: There is still an opportunity to register for Sacramental Programs. Confirmation             
will be this term on the 26th June. First Reconciliation and Eucharist will be in Term 3. If you are interested,                     
you can collect a registration form from the school or parish office. 
 

Holy Trinity Sunday​: Sunday 16th June is Holy Trinity Sunday, our feast day. To celebrate, the parish is                  
holding its annual fair on the same day. It would be lovely to see families in our community attend 10am                    
mass and then enjoy some fun at the fair!  
 

 
Mass 
Times​: 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mark Galea,  
Religious Education Coordinator 
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